EIS Steering Committee

Meeting Notes

May 8, 2007

Attendees:

Kim Chief Elk, Jeanine Hawk, Bill Lindke, Kent McGee, Sherri Mines, Dan Mitchell, Kathleen Moberg, Mike Murphy, Chien Shih, Gloria Wu, Kathy Kyne (chair)

The on-line Student Survey instrument was shown to the committee.  There was much discussion related to the content of the survey:  the need to get student priorities; need to be specific about on-line functions and capabilities to help students.  The group was reminded that this survey had been approved through general consensus at the April 24 meeting; however, it was agreed that a small group (Dan, Mike, Jeanine, Bob, Kim) would work on a draft for presentation at the next meeting.

The calendaring of site visits and vendor demonstrations was discussed to ensure committee members availability. It was determined to move these activities from September to October due to the opening of fall quarter.  Kathy will review the calendar and propose some dates in October.

It was agreed the site visits be scheduled after the vendor demonstrations to validate the vendor’s ability to do what they say they can do.

It was agreed functional requirements be “grouped” in the voting forum by user for example, faculty, employee, management along with the student, finance, and human resources to facilitate the process for the participant.  Also, it was suggested that the instructional text in Decision Director by simplified.

There was some discussion about the technical problems using Decision Director in the Mac environment—Chien has been working with Advantiv through some of these issues.  It was noted that the EIS system must be PC and Mac compatible.

